

Madrona Site Council

10/16/19

- Welcome and introductions
 - TEAM: Carrie Simpson, Courtney Tucker,, Laurie Allison, Julie Rauch (clerical), Nava Gray (absent)

- Enrollment Update:

K		1st		2nd		3rd		4th		5th	
Gutierrez	24	Mills-Price	24	Holden	24	Regal	27	Harrington	24	Allison	22
Adams	25	Fogg	23	Edwards	23	Simpson	25	Law	21	Swaim	22
										Tucker	23
Cooper	7	Cooper	5	Cooper	3	Cooper	1	Cooper	4	Cooper	2
Total:	56	Total:	52	Total:	52	Total:	53	Total:	50	Total:	69 total: 332

- Updates to building were discussed:
 - Parking lot

- Staff parking: now is graveled and lines are painted. It is a little tight. The spaces are 9 feet wide, is this a standard size?
 - Path to the sidewalks are currently muddy. Need a plan to gravel this area
 - Provide a pathway that is clearly marked and graveled
 - Lighting: a ticket has been put in, Mrs. Lovell will check on status (not completed)
 - Signs: staff parking sign with times (7am-4pm)
 - Visitor parking has increased on the side of the road and in new pick-up/drop-off area
 - Parent pick-up/drop-off - drone used to show route, inTouch message to parents, signs/banners posted. 3rd grade is pretty self-sufficient and getting smoother each week.
 - Kinder parents are still picking up at the picnic tables. Do we want to change that? Team feels it is not slowing us down with end of day routine and is ok to keep as is.
 - Portable
 - 2nd Grade
 - Sensory Room
 - Staff discussion with what it looks like and how to utilize this resource.
 - “Madrona Forrest Classroom”
 - Updated old ERC classroom (shower rooms)
 - ERC has moved to rm. 22
 - Rooms off of gym: OT, ELL, Family Advocate
 - Small conference room off of cafeteria: PTSG Room
- PAX Update/Check-in

- support has changed for the 2019-20 school year
 - All Care Health is no longer supporting
 - Discussed direction moving forward, how to get momentum
 - 3rd grade likes the consistency throughout the school with language used (same signals, PAX Hands/Feet) Create a school wide language for all staff to use to support with behavior.
 - PBIS School wide Committee: work on school wide language to use
 - Classified PD Friday: train staff with PAX, refresher
- School events:
 - Fall Festival: 11/15/19 5:30-8:00pm (all call at 7:30 to end games/start clean-up)
- Any additional questions/concerns from last year:
- Any questions/concerns:
 - Supply List online and faxed to stores. The stores are not putting out our supply lists.
 - How do we build community with families without stores supporting with this communication?
 - Mail them out with report cards at the end of the school year?
 - “Artist in Residence” program to support with art for students. How can we bring this to Madrona? (music, drawing) Let’s coordinate with PTSG to support the arts or work with HVHS art students. Coordinate this with Art Night in the Spring?
- Our next meeting:

- ORIS
 - Needs assessment for Leadership and Mrs. Lovell will bring data to support conversation.
 - Create a survey to send to families to get feedback about climate and resources available to families. (Courtney Tucker)
- Meeting Adjourned